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Miller, Danelle

From: Ohio Power Siting Board <contactopsb@puc.state.oh.us>
Sent: Wednesday, July 24, 2019 11:05 AM
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 18-0488    [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0Kmg29:ref ]

Hello. I am responding to the windmill project in Seneca County. It is my opinion that a project such as this 
affects so many people in the county. It affects their homes, life, and the surrounding area that they live in and 
experience. Such a project this large and the location and size of the windmills being built causes many county 
residents to be significantly affected. With such a large group of residents in the project area this project should 
be brought to a county wide vote. Giving representation to all those who are affected to have a voice. 
 
Walter Stahl 
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